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Addendum No. 1 
 

Issued: Thursday, January 6, 2022 
 

RFP-2021-29 – WWTP UV Upgrade Supply & Install 
 

Addendum No. 1 consists of: Questions & Answers 
 

The RFP documents for this work are revised as noted herein. All such revisions become a 
part of the work and shall be factored into your submission. No consideration will be allowed 
for extras due to the Proponent not being familiar with this Addendum. 

 
Please be advised of the following Questions & Answers regarding RFP-2021-29 – WWTP UV 
Upgrade Supply & Install 
 

1. Question:  Is there any way to move the completion date of May 31st back 45-60 days? 
 

Answer: The District will not consider extension for the completion date at this time. 
 

2. Question:  The RFQ states “Selection of new UV system to directly replace the existing 
system”; is the District looking to replace the UV modules in all three banks (total of 24 
modules in 3 banks, each bank has 8 modules)? Please clarify. 
 
Answer:  Yes, the District wants to replace the UV modules in all three (3) banks. Each 
bank has 8 modules, and each module has 8 bulbs, for 64 bulbs in each bank, 192 bulbs 
in total. 
 

3. Question: The RFQ states “Upgrade intensity monitoring”; is the District referring to the 
UV intensity sensor? Please confirm. 
 
Answer:  Yes, the District is referring to the UV intensity monitoring. The District requires 
intensity monitor to determine when the bulbs need replacement and to confirm that the 
UV system is disinfecting according to required specifications. 
 
 

End of Addendum No. 1 


